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GREAT RIVER, NY 1173f 

November 10,1998 

Ms. Jennifer H. Boyt 
Federal Election Commission 
99 East Street N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20473 

Dear Ms. Boyt: 

In follow-up of our telephone conversation of Wednesday, October 21, 1998, I would like 
to respond to Mr. Truly's letter of October 21, 1998, regarding MUR 4821. 

I believe the claim of excess funding to Mr. Lazio's campaign to be false and have 
referred your claim to Mr. Ben Ginsberg who will represent me regarding this matter. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely yours, 

J d 7 P A  
Gerald Cui-tin 

GJC:sa 

cc Rep. Rick Lazio 
3 East Main Street 
Bay Shore, NY 11706 


